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Chair Golden, Vice-Chair Nash, and Members of the Committee: 

 

I strongly support HB 2978-A because wildlife crossings are highly effective at saving 

lives and Oregon needs more of them. Passing HP 2978-A and an option for 

permanent state-level funding of wildlife crossings will improve the safety of our 

roadways, enable safer movement of wildlife, and improve Oregon's chances of 

getting federal funding. 

 

Please continue the progress that has already been made in Oregon on wildlife 

crossings and pass HB2978-A. 

 

Sincerely, 

Phillip Callaway 

Crawfordsville, OR 

 


